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AVISO DE REGISTRO 
DEL 

INFORME 2019 ACTION PLAN AMENDMENT 

Para ver una versión en español de este anuncio de Aviso de Registro del Informe 2019 
ACTION PLAN for Housing and Community Development visite el sitio web 
https://www.in.gov/ihcda/4048.htm. Para traducciones al español de los documentos 
mencionados en este anuncio, escribir al E-mail sspergel@ihcda.in.gov o elhilton@ihcda.n.gov 
o https://www.in.gov/ihcda/4048.htm  
 

NOTICE OF FILING 
OF 

Substantial Amendment to 2019 Action Plan for Housing and Community Development 
 
Notice is hereby given that the Indiana Housing and Community Development Authority 
(IHCDA) plans to amend its 2019 Action Plan for Housing and to respond to community needs 
associated with the COVID-19 pandemic.  
 
This document concerns programs that are funded through the U.S. Department of Housing & 
Urban Development under Title I of the Housing & Community Development Act of 1974 as 
amended. The amendment establishes spending priorities for approximately $18 million in 
housing funds related to the CARES Act and amends the Method of Distribution for the HOME 
Investment Partnerships Program Grant (HOME).  
 
The amendment affects the Emergency Solutions Grant (ESG), Housing Opportunities for 
Persons with Aids (HOPWA), and HOME Programs. 
 
The Indiana Housing and Community Development Authority (IHCDA) will have the 2019 Action 
Plan available for public inspection online at: https://www.in.gov/ihcda/4048.htm between May 
15 through May 22, 2020. 
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A public hearing will be held to discuss the draft 2019 Action Plan amendment on May 20, 2020 
at 10 a.m. EST. This hearing will be held virtually and can be accessed by registering here: 
https://attendee.gotowebinar.com/register/2783459172530844428.  
 
After registering, you will receive a confirmation email containing information about joining the 
webinar. 
 

Information regarding the 2019 Action Plan can be obtained by emailing: Indiana Housing and 
Community Development Authority, c/o 2019 Substantial Amendment to either   
sspergel@ihcda.in.gov or elhilton@ihcda.in.gov. 
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